
From: galina sulaiman
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment letter-2016 Bay Delta Plan Amendment and SED
Date: Thursday, January 12, 2017 10:44:03 PM

I'm very concerned that you are even contemplating release of Lake Don Pedro and Lake
McClure water, the lakes are for the first time looking like lakes in years! The rivers are
flooding and you want to release my drinking water? I've had many of my trees die due to
water restrictions unable to plant vegetables that we would eat. What if we get no rain next
year? The year after? With all due respect leave our water alone, DO NOT RELEASE our
water!
                       Sincerely Galina Sulaiman 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

Public Comment
2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED

Deadline: 3/17/17 12:00 noon

1-12-17

Public Comment
2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED

Deadline: 3/17/17 12:00 noon

1-12-17

mailto:commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov
https://overview.mail.yahoo.com/mobile/?.src=Android

